
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
I want to raise an objection to planning application 2018/3647/P (7A,B,C Bayham Street London NW1 
0EY).  

 
The height of this proposed development is totally out of proportion to residential housing that makes up 
the bulk of the area north of the Crowndale / Bayham corner.  

 
Development started at the KOKO Crowndale /Bayham corner. There seems to be a systematic plan to 
submit new adjacent developments north, as shown in below diagram.  

 

 
 
The aim of each new development is to go as high as possible, maximising floor space. 
 
These developments are now entering the residential portion of the block, where the building height is 
much lower.  
 
This proposed planning application is far higher than the existing building and residential housing it sits 

adjacent to. Hence, this planning application is out of character. As a result, this application should be 
refused. 
 
I just hope the planning committee see what these developers are doing. At some stage these increases in 
height have to stop. Otherwise we may as well knock down all the existing lower level residential housing 
and put up towers in its place. Wouldn’t that change the character and history of the area? 
 

 
Regards, 
Rene Wilson 

 


